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I am in my 70s and live near a highway that sees many semi trucks moving merchandise back and forth between
interstates. Occasionally I can hear and smell the trucks and when driving on that highway, some trucks emitting
pollution that enters my car.  I am lucky, in that I don’t have asthma, but know many folks who do and at my age
have seen the number of people with breathing problems likely from pollution greatly increase. As our current
federal administration attempts to remove safeguards for our environment, it’s more important than ever to protect
our citizens!  Please keep “the pedal to the metal” toward MORE clean energy and vehicles.

Janet Glidden
Saint Anne, IL

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 03/25/2025 P.C.#319

mailto:r2glidden@comcast.net
mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov
mailto:Emilee.Chaclas@sierraclub.org



